

Tuesday, 23rd March 2021

Dear Parents/carers

Winter Warmth campaign

We have been advised by Essex Child and Family Wellbeing Service that they have received funding as part of the Winter Warmth campaign, to be able to provide support to vulnerable households with children particularly affected by the pandemic throughout the winter period.

We are therefore asking parents to contact us by Thursday 25th March if you feel that support could be offered to you and your household, in the way of vouchers which can be spent on food/clothing.

Please complete and return the slip on the reverse, if you would like support and Mrs Gilbert will get in touch with you to discuss further.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Gill Marrion Headteacher

> Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk











Dear Mrs Gilbert

Winter Warmth campaign	
Child's name	Class
I would like to receive support through this campaign a	and would like to speak to Mrs Gilbert further
Parents signature	
Date (To be returned by 25.03.21)	